
Dear Bos @ Mendocino County, 
 
I’m writing in support of the Mendocino County Cannabis ordinance revisions. 
 
I work with Cannabis growers throughout the California and US every day. 
 
Mendocino families and farms are very special, and they cannot be expected to compete in “an ever 
more competitive market” with their hands tied behind their backs.  
 
Mendocino farms must be allowed to scale and compete on a level playing field, with rival jurisdiction, 
or Mendocino Cannabis farms face total obliteration. 
 

Stewart Erickson Instagram: @ CO2 .Stew 
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